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Report on Neelambur cleaning 

 

       The NSS of PSG iTech conducted a Cleaning Program in Neelambur village on May 17, 2023, from 6:30 am 

to 9:00 am. Around forty I Year student volunteers participated, collecting approximately 100 kg of solid waste 

and removing obstructive tree branches. They also repaired a damaged road near the college gate for enhanced 

public safety. The volunteers raised awareness about cleanliness, proper use of dustbins, and tree planting at the 

Neelambur Bus stop. Dr. P. Chinnaraj PO and Dr. D. Thangaraju PO organized the event, expressing gratitude to 

the participants for their valuable contributions to the community's well-being and the event's success. 

 

 

     
 

NSS volunteers of PSG iTech involving in Neelambur cleaning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


